
 

 

October 10, 2014 

 

Thanksgiving Greeting from Grand Chief Mary Lou Parker 

 

On this Thanksgiving day let us all gather around and thank God, the Creator for the 

strength and courage he has given us on our journey of renewal and let us all remember 

our ancestors who lost so much to give us so much to continue our journey.   

 

There is a road in the hearts of all of us, hidden and seldom traveled, which leads to an 

unknown, secret place and in this place of serenity while pondering the mysteries of life 

we should take time to give our thanks for the unknown blessings already on their way. 

In closing, in your life there will be many things that catch your eye, but pursue only 

those that capture your heart.  

 

Oh behalf of the Grand Council and the Eastern Woodland Métis Nation Nova Scotia 

Happy Thanksgiving to you and your families! 

 

Tahoe (amen)  

Grand Chief Mary Lou Parker 
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